
 

 

CARMEL – Alpha Sigma Phi International Fraternity is thrilled to announce its Fall 2024 

Growth efforts at four prestigious institutions: The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill, 

The University of Cincinnati, The University of Minnesota, and California State University, 

Stanislaus. These growth efforts represent a noteworthy milestone in our Fraternity's 

persistent growth and dedication to providing a values-driven brotherhood experience for 

life. 

 

The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill:  

The Eta Kappa Chapter of Alpha Sigma Phi will return to the illustrious campus in Chapel Hill 

this Fall. With a record of accomplishment, quality academics and superior brotherhood, 

Alpha Sig is looking forward to re-joining the community at UNC-Chapel Hill, while providing 

values-based development for our members. As we welcome a new generation of Alpha Sigs 

into the Eta Kappa Chapter of Alpha Sigma Phi, we are committed to fostering a standard of 

excellence.  

 

California State University, Stanislaus:  

CSU Stanislaus will be housed under the designation, Lambda Alpha, becoming our first 

Lambda Chapter. Known for its Personalized Learning Environment, Diversity, Equity, and 

Inclusion Efforts, and Beautiful Campus, Alpha Sig is excited to welcome even more 

exceptional young men into our brotherhood. Together we will recruit and uphold the values 

of Alpha Sigma Phi to make an impact in Turlock, California, and beyond.  

 

University of Cincinnati:  

Nestled in the heart of Cincinnati, the Beta Sigma Chapter of Alpha Sig will be undergoing 

redevelopment efforts to find values-driven young men to join our fraternity. Priding itself on 

Academic Excellence, Well-Rounded Athletics, and Leadership Development, Cincinnati is 

one of the leading Universities in the Midwest. We are excited to bring a new era of Alpha 

Sigs to the University of Cincinnati to perpetuate the values of Silence, Charity, Purity, Honor, 

and Patriotism.  

 

University of Minnesota:  

The Rho Chapter of Alpha Sigma Phi is poised to redevelop its presence at the University of 

Minnesota. Organizing over 105 years ago at the University of Minnesota, Alpha Sigma Phi 

has enjoyed a storied history in the “Twin Cities.” We are thrilled to usher in a new era of 

Alpha Sigma Phi that will set a standard on campus and beyond.   



 

 

These projects are an electrifying opportunity for Alpha Sigma Phi to continue building a 

better world through better men. As always, we are grateful for the support of our 

undergraduates, alumni, and partners.  

 

To ensure success as we embark on these exciting projects, we need to create a stable 

foundation of staff effort. If you are interested in getting involved, referring a new member, 

or learning more about the projects, visit the links below or contact Director of Expansion, 

Carter Whaley (contact information below).  

 

Get Involved: Email Director of Volunteer Engagement, Greg Maita.  

 

Sponsor a New Member Here 

 

Refer a New Member: https://tinyurl.com/referanewmember  

 

Carter Whaley, Director of Expansion  

Matt Humberger, Vice President and COO 

 

For more information, please contact:  

 

Carter E. Whaley  

Director of Expansion  

(706) 531-4088 
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